
 
 

 
PMF Re-Launches PlayON! Fund  

To Assist Festival Musicians Through 
COVID-19 Cancellations 

 
 
Dear Friends of PMF, 
 
The Peninsula Music Festival has officially re-engaged the PlayON! campaign to provide each member of 
the 2021 Festival Orchestra with a stipend of compassion. Aimed at helping our musicians through the 
continuing financial hardships brought about by the pandemic, the fund shall be equally distributed, and assist 
with essential needs such as food, rent/mortgage, car payments, and utilities. 
 
To kick-off this important initiative, I'm pleased to announce that PMF will match 25% of each gift received 
through July 1st; so please, grab your card, visit our website, give us a call, or click this button to GIVE 
NOW! 
 
Thank you for doing what you can to help those who have brought so much to Door County by sharing their 
talents with us over the past 69 years! 
 
 
Christoph Ptack 
Executive Director 
 
 


